
THE HIGH COURT OF KERALA 

NOTICE

Written test for selection to the post of Translator (Rec No. 6/2022) in the High Court

of Kerala is scheduled to be conducted on 14.01.2023. Admission Tickets will be uploaded in the

Recruitment portal of High Court of Kerala (w.w.w. hckrecruitment.nic.in) three weeks prior to the

date of the test 


